
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 July 2016 
 

Our meeting began at 1907, with Mike Stansberry presiding. Following introductions all 
around the room, the minutes of the previous meeting were read. It was noted that the 
previous meeting minutes indicated an old Motorola repeater. It should have been a 
Kenwood repeater. A motion to accept the minutes as corrected was seconded and passed. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was given by Laird Johnson. Laird also had received a notice from 
the IRS. This was given to Bill Wallick for resolution. 
 
Under Old Business – at our Field Day event, we had three operators and four people for 
the cookout. 
 
We have not had any contact with Sharon as yet, about he old repeater. Dan will attempt to 
contact her on the postal net. 
 
Our Campfest will be August 27th. 
 
Under New Business – We will begin the process of electing Club Officers at the August 
meeting. 
 
Dan Huber will donate a laptop mouse to the club. Bill Wallick will email a letter covering 
a recent donation to the club. 
 
Mike Stansberry gave a presentation / workshop on balun’s. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2050. 
 
Eight members, two guests present 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


